
Lambton based seniors' care advocacy group, Navigating Senior Care. Lambton, (NSCL) 

will be holding a series of meetings in the county during October and November, to 

hear from seniors, their families and others concerning what is needed to allow seniors 

to remain in their homes and communities. 

Rev. Margaret Bell, one of the founding NSCL members, advises that a provincial 

government Ministry of Seniors Affairs grant allows these meetings to be organized and 

take place. 

On Wednesday, October 10 in Pt. Lambton Community Hall located at 566 Stoddart 

Street, area residents with an interest in this, whether a senior, a family member or an 

interested friend, are invited to come and participate. 

Complimentary sandwiches and coffee/tea will be served. Other meetings will be held in 

Alvinston's Hope United Church Hall on October 3, in the Dawn- Euphemia Community 

Hall in Florence on Wednesday, October 24 and in Petrolia at the YMCA on Wednesday 

November 14. All meetings begin at 11:00 am.. 

In total there will be 8 meetings throughout the county. 

"Lambton County has a much higher percentage of seniors: 22% compared to 17% 

provincially. We hope all those interested and affected will come and participate in 

order to assist us to get an accurate picture of the needed supports for seniors in the 

county.", concluded Rev. Bell 

 

For more information please contact Arlene Patterson at 519 542 1895  

OR Roger Gallaway at 519 332 4575 
 


